
Forum to focus on beavers in
the basin
Lahontan  Regional  Water  Quality  Control  Board’s  staff  is
hosting a forum to receive input from agencies, land managers,
and  interested  parties  regarding  beavers,  beaver  habitat
modifications,  and  beaver  management  in  the  greater  Lake
Tahoe-Truckee area.

Many  people  have  an  interest  in  beavers  because  of  the
critical role they play in natural ecosystems. Unfortunately,
the habitat beavers create can often cause conflicts with our
existing or planned land use.

The Water Board regulates the discharge of waste to water;
beaver  management  may  result  in  such  discharges.  We  are
conducting  this  forum  to  provide  a  means  for  interested
parties to voice their concerns, identify issues, and gain an
understanding  of  applicable  regulations  pertaining  to  the
management of beavers.

Invited agency representatives and others are encouraged to
briefly present information concerning their area of interest
or jurisdiction, followed by opportunities for questions and
group interactions.

The forum will be April 19 from 1:30–3:30pm at 971 Silver
Dollar Ave., South Lake Tahoe.

If you have questions, call (530) 542.5464.
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